

Kindergarten News

Happy Thanksgiving!

It was a pleasure meeting and conferencing with parents this week and I am



thankful for the wonderful, supportive group of moms and dads who are raising such terrific kids. This is a great class with so many gifts and talents. We are all truly blessed!

Tonight is our Thanksgiving Feast! The Kindergarteners are excited to share with you what they have prepared and practiced for weeks. It will be a lot of fun. Please bring your child, in his/her gym uniform to the Kindergarten Classroom at 6:30 and then you may proceed to the Gym. We will get into our "costumes" for the Thanksgiving Play and the evening's entertainment will begin shortly after that!

Looking forward to seeing you all tonight!

St. Aloysius Kindergarten
33 South Avenue
New Canaan, CT
Mrs. Debbie Moran
dmoran@sasncct.org
November 17, 2017

Special points of interest:

- November 17, 6:30-8, Kindergarten Thanksgiving Feast and Play
- No Homework Packet this week. Enjoy your Thanksgiving Holiday!